
Mr. Sarkis Arakelian 
901 River Street 

December 7, 1976 

Haverhill, Massachusetts 01830 

Dear dr. Arakelian· 

A year ago you were kind enough to express your 
support of St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral by 
beconi ng a Steward, in the beginning of a program 
t at neans so Much for the security of our Cathedr al 
and Diocese, both now and in the future. The 
family of St. Vartan Stewards is ex~anding gradually, 
and work is continuing bo t h through our office and 
in our parishes to add new deLbe rs to tnis family 
on a con tinuin bas is. 

By their devotion, attachMent and contribution, our 
Stew< rds bring nono r to dlur community. 

de approach you now to ask that you r~ne\v your 
Stewa dship of St. Vartan. The Cathedral goes on 
as a sy1~1b ol and center of our church CO!llmuni ty in 
America, our stewardship of it must go on as well. 

You huve proved your devot ion in the past. 

May we ask you to make a furt er contribution of 
$100 to retain your status as a St. Vartan Steward, 
again settin2 an example for others to emulate? 

vb 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


